
Submitter: Jack Chase 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I fully support requiring in person voting. The mail in ballot system that Oregon uses 

now is not a secure way to vote. Many registered voters in Oregon do not even get a 

ballot. I also agree with the requirement to show a valid legal ID to vote. Voting 

should only be done by citizens of this country and state. Illegals should not be 

allowed to vote as they are not citizens.  Please approve this and make the voting in 

Oregon secure and remove the fraud we all know is in our current system.  


